
Concerning Bylaw 43D2016 45 St. SW North of Bow Trail  

Wildwood. Submitted by Larry Heather  April 11 th , 2016 
I had opportunity to walk most of Wildwood distributing federal election 

literature for Jesse Rau in October and found it to be a largely intact well kept R1 

residential zone, with some upkeep fraying near the outer edges by Bow Trail. This 

is the neighborhood I resided in on Worchester Dr. for a good portion of my 

elementary schooling. 
This application shows significant opposition by neighbors who are concerned 

by repeated applications for a suite that is quite obviously not wanted in that area. 

Neighbors Glenn Cunningham, Jan Sneider, Laurence Jones, Laurelee Wilson, Lynn 

Brown, Brenda Jones, Gail Jones, and Clive and Willemena Watson, Linda Huntley, 

and the thumbs down from the Wildwood Community Association evidences this. 

Access to Public Hearing Documents on Bylaw 43D2016 
These individuals and myself, have difficulty on several points on accessing the 

information presented by the City for this Public Hearing: 

1. The title in the Public Notice  published in the Herald on March 17 th , 2018 

describes the land use change proposed. 
When we arrive at Council the Agenda titles must be sifted through and the Cover 

letter read before the nature of the land use change is matched with the Public 

notice. Today as a result of dropping all application fees, we have some 49 land use 

items in the Agenda and not one of Agenda title reveals what change is being 

proposed. The Public needs some consistency in this. 
Frequently, the pdf concerning the public submissions of an application are not 

included in the paper agenda distributed by Council, so the nature of the opposition 

cannot be read in the words of the electors. 
The title of the public notice should be the title of the agenda item plus the agenda 

number HS in this one 8.2 

2. Downloads Only:  The online documents for Bylaw 43D2016 on the Agenda Page 

of Council has recently been reformatted. On some devices the pdfs will not open in 

the browser, but are available only as a download. This takes up unnecessary space 

for items of lesser interest. 
3. Disappearing Titles:  When one clicks on the pdf to download it, the title 

disappears from the pclf and is replaced by a 23 digit number starting with 42. This 

is apparently a programming number sequencer and it has the effects of losing the 

document in the download to the user's device. One must needlessly retyped the title 

from memory to store it. Imagine if the titles on the agenda before you today were 

just a sequence of numbers without description. However would you begin to find 

your way around? 
The same is true of the Public and after all this, please revert the formatting on the 

Agenda website and turn down this application for a secondary suite. 
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